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Internal Audit Unit 
 
 

SUMMARY  
 
Background 
  
The Department of Child Support Services (DCSS) is responsible for collecting child support payments 
for families. Additionally, DCSS provides various assistance to parents and to legal guardians in order 
to fulfill its mandated purpose. Provided services include locating parents, establishing parentage, 
establishing support orders, collecting on a support order, providing legal information, establishing 
medical support orders, providing assistance to open child support cases in court, and help with 
modifications to existing support orders. 
 
DCSS participates in the Sacramento County Procurement Card Program to improve efficiency related 
to its purchasing functions. As part of DCSS’s participation in the Program, DCSS is subject to regular 
procurement card audits to ensure compliance with the Program’s guidelines, policy, and procedures. 
The Department of Finance, Internal Audit Unit, randomly selected DCSS’s procurement card 
Program for agreed-upon procedures. 
 
Audit Objective 
 
To review DCSS’s procurement card Program’s compliance with Sacramento County Procurement 
Card Program guidelines, policy, and procedures for the period April 1, 2017 to November 30, 2021.  

 
Summary  
 
We noted two exceptions related to the Procurement Program’s key contact form and the sales/internet 
use tax reporting.  














	Audits Cover Page
	DCSS P-Card Report



